. du

the department for Enterprise

The Bt. Hon. Lord Y of Graftham
Secretary of State for T uﬂhﬂnﬂr}r

.The Rt Hon Douglas Hurd CEBE MP

Home Secretary

Home Office

Queen Anne's Gate London SW1H 0ET

LONDON
Serrichboard

Telex B811074/S DTHQ G
Fax 01-222 2629

215 5422
PS4BMR

11 November 1988 hiﬂ-‘“"
| ﬁjf ] SR EirT:.

/ G:LL
Bt e

BSB LEWVY

Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter aEH}sﬂﬁﬁemher
to Nigel Lawson. ;

B5B have a major task ahead of them to raise their E700m
second round financing next year. It is clearly right that
they should be given some publicly usable guidance about their
future levy position. This needs to be as positive as
possible, without, as you say, offering any unneceszsary
hostages to fortune. I therefore fully agree with the line
you propose to take.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister and other
members of MISC 12B, and to Sir Robin Butler.
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